Town of Kensington
Public Hearing Notice
December 27, 2022

The Kensington Board of Selectmen will hold a Public Hearing for the 2023 Budget and Money Warrant Articles on Monday January 9, 2023, at 6:30 pm at the Kensington Town Hall. A second Public Hearing is scheduled for Wednesday, January 11, 2023, at 6:30 pm at the Kensington Town Hall, if deemed necessary. 
	
Copies of the budget (when it is finalized) will be on our website and at the town office of the Assessing Clerk – 95 Amesbury Road. Hours: Mon-Thurs 8:30am-1:30pm. 

You are invited to attend this public hearing, or you may submit written comments to the Selectmen’s office at the following address: 
Kensington Board of Selectmen 
95 Amesbury Road 
Kensington, NH 03833 


